
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been thinking about People who help us and have started reading our new book, ‘A superhero like you’ 

We also received a letter asking for help from Dom the dentist, whose cat was stuck in a tree. After chatting with our friends, we 

decided the firefighters would be able to help and we talked about ringing 999 in an emergency. 

The new children are settling in well and they have enjoyed learning our new rhyme, Jack and Jill this week. We even had a real 

wishing well in the classroom. 

 

                                                                                         

 

 

                                                                       

 

        

 

We have practised writing number 3 again and recapped our 2D shapes, circles and triangles. We hid the shapes under different 

coloured layers of paint and had to find them again-This is called mono-printing.  

 

                          

 



 
 

In PE, we are getting really good at balancing the beanbag on different parts of our body.  

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the brilliant support again this week during our focussed activities. Next week our themes will be numbers, name 

writing and a new activity following instructions. 

Monday. Name writing. 

Wednesday: numbers 

Friday : following instructions.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nWfCtCkmJbc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x_I2ysM0w0g&t=118s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-VAdltGTgaU

